
 

 

 

 

 

TERMINAL OPERATIONS IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY 
SEPTEMBER 1, 2025 

August 28, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Evergreen Customer/Supplier:  
 
Please note that in observance of Labor Day, all terminals within the United States and 
Canada, as well as all Evergreen offices, will be closed on 09/01/2025. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Evergreen Sales Representative. A 
comprehensive contact list can be found by visiting 
https://www.evergreen-shipping.us/egsweb/jsp/officelist.jsp 
 
Thank you for your business and continued support. 


